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It has been a very busy start to the academic year, and I would like to thank you all for your ongoing 
support throughout.  J As we are on the run up to Christmas there are a few things we want to share 
with you. 

Outdoor Areas 

We hope you have all seen the new outdoor area for our EYFS and thank you all for your patience in 
the lead up and during the work that has taken place. The reception team have spent a great deal 
of time setting up resources and adding additional items over a period of time to support the 
children’s learning outside. Please can we ask parents/carers of siblings that the children do not go 
into the storage units and play with the resources as they are ready for the class.  Thank you.  

Breakfast Club and After School Club 
Breakfast Club and the After School Club will be moving over to the main building from tomorrow. 
Please just drop off and collect the children from the main reception. All timings will remain the same. 
J 
 
Previous KS1 Building 
Many of you will have noticed there has been a flurry of activity in the previous KS11 building. We are 
hosting Waddington Redwood for some time due to the unfortunate flooding at their site from storm 
Babet.  This will have no impact on our school day or current facilities.  
 
PE Kit 
Please can every year group bring their PE kits in on a Monday, and they will come home at the end 
of the week or after their last PE lesson. We have many children who are not bringing any PE kits to 
school and we don’t have enough spare kit for them all. 
 
Christmas Production 
KS1 will be sharing their Christmas Nativity on 12th and 13th of December at 9.15am. This will be held in 
the main building. KS2 will complete a selection of songs and poems which will be recorded and 
shared on the website – further details to follow. Y3/4 will complete an Easter performance and Y5/6 
will share a summer performance. J 
 
Children in Need  
The academy council are very busy planning a fun day for Children in Need and details will be sent 
out shortly.  

Dates for your diary! 
 

Children in Need – 17th November 
KS1 Christmas Nativity – 12th and 13th December  

Last Day of Term – 15th December 

INSET Day – 2nd January  
Children back – 3rd January 


